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Dear Mr. Wilson, 

Thank you for your letter of 23rd August, 2001 requesting copies of your late mother’s 

medical records. 

The full original document was, as you know, erroneously sent for destruction, prior to which 
the main medical and nursing notes were microfilmed. The photocopy of those documents is 
held in this office and I enclose a copy. 

I have no knowledge of the letter from Mrs. MacKenzie to which you refer, but clearly some 
confusion has arisen in this regard. Gosport police currently have Mrs. MacKenzie’s mother’s 

notes and the Trust holds a copy. 

I am not aware of any case other than your mother’s in which the case notes have been 
destroyed in error. 

Yours sincerely, 

Max Millett 
Chief Executive 
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